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12 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Ukraine Appeal 
 
The ongoing conflict in the Ukraine has left many in desperate need.  As a school community we 
would like to join St Mary’s First School in supporting four local good Samaritans who are 
travelling to the Ukraine, to take food and supplies to the communities of women and children who 
are struggling. 
 
The items that have been requested are: 
 
Dried Food – pasta, rice, pasta sauce, cereals, flour, powdered milk.  
Tinned Food (with a long shelf-life) - beans, tomatoes, soup, baby food, tinned fruit and 
vegetables. 
 
They are also in need of old pots and pans. 
 
The collection will be picked up from Windsor Park on Thursday, 22 September 2022 in the 
morning, any donations that you can make by then would be very much appreciated. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs L Wilbraham-Jones 
Headteacher 
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